
Background Noise
We wanted to remind families that we hear
everything going on the in background of
your homes. When students unmute, it is
often very difficult to hear them speak
because there is so much going on in your
homes. We understand it is difficult to find
quiet work spaces for all, but if at all
possibly, please turn off the TV, radio and
work to keep siblings out of your 2nd graders
work space. More and more we are seeing
them come in and try to get the attention of
our students who are doing their best to
focus and do school work. Thank you!

Important Dates

• Nov 23-29: Thanksgiving Break
• Dec 4: December Supply Pick up
• Dec 4: Return YELLOW November Journal
• Dec 7-11: IN PERSON Assessment
• Dec 19-Jan 3: Winter Break
• Jan 4: Return to School with Hybrid Schedule
• Jan 6: Final day to submit lunch application 

https://tusdfoodservices.com/?page=lunchapps

Come check out books with Mrs. Meyers every 
Wednesday-Friday from 11:30-12:30!!

Have you visited our website?
www.browndelucchi.weebly.com

In Person Assessments
When we return from break, we are scheduling students in groups of 6 to come to campus with their TUSD
laptops to take a reading and math assessment. It is imperative you arrive on time so we can all begin on
time and end on time. This assessment will be a great tool to gauge where your child is compared to where
we would expect a 2nd grader to be at this point in the year. This assessment will take the place of our
weekly Language Arts and Math Small Group meetings the week of December 7th – 11th. Be on the look out
for your child’s specific day and time in the December Supply Pickup materials on December 4th.

Want to Win $25 from Amazon?!
It is so simple to enter to win! Simply complete
the lunch application form by December 6th and
your child’s name goes into a drawing to win a
$25 Amazon gift card. Now, who doesn’t love
Amazon, right?!?!
Visit:
https://tusdfoodservices.com/?page=lunchapps
and fill out the form, even if you know you won’t
qualify for free and reduced lunch. Just by
completing the application, our school gets $20
and your child is entered to wind an Amazon
gift card. It’s a win-win! Thank you to those
that have already applied!!!

Mrs. Brown & 
Mrs. Delucchi’s 
Shark Bites

November 20, 2020

Recess Time
There has been an increase in
inappropriate conversations and activities
during our recess break. We keep the
meeting open so students have the
opportunity to socialize once they’ve used
the restroom and had a healthy snack. It
is not a time to play video games and be
on cell phones. Please make sure these
devices are not around at this time.

https://tusdfoodservices.com/?page=lunchapps
http://www.browndelucchi.weebly.com/
https://tusdfoodservices.com/?page=lunchapps

